
 Policy Statement 
 
 
 
 
WATER AND WASTEWATER – OWNDERSHIP OF UTILITIES 

 
 
That Council reaffirm that Dunedin's public water and sewerage systems should remain in the 
ownership of the Council either directly or as part of the Council's operations or through an 
entity owned by the Council and that the Council is opposed to the privatisation of the citywide 
water and wastewater services. 
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